
 

 

 

 

Here is what you can look forward to as a member of the Fellowship of International 

Churches Mid-South Diocese:  

 

1) Walking one year with us with no obligation 

2) You participate in our Leadership and Holy Convocation Conferences 

3) We promote your ministry’s merchandise in the FOIC Gift Shop 

4) We help you develop and equip your ministry leaders and departments 

5) We promote authentic Godly love and support to your ministry through prayer  

and relationship.  


